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Dear Legislators,

Please vote yes and support SB797!!!  The argument comes that “people kill, guns don’t” just doesn’t make sense. 
People with guns who want to kill do so.  We have an epidemic of mental illness.

The other reason to support this bill, is that many deaths are accidental, because of the presence of loaded guns. 
This is especially tragic when children are involved. 

Thank you,

Ann and Douglas Morten
484 Grey Cliffs Drive
St. Helens, Or  97051
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